
I thought I was voting only for the legalization of marijuana but this measure goes way way too far.  I 
now have drug addicts breaking the door window of my building, pissing and literally taking a crap on 
the street or in a parking lot I can see from my unit.  I am a Viet Nam disabled vet, I don't scare easily, 
but this has become untenable.  Everything associated with the homeless and drug addiction has been 
dumped into old town.  I watch drug deals every day from my window or walking to the store.  The tents 
have made some sidewalks impassable.  This needs to change and could start by cleaning up  
BM 110.  
 


